Re. Planning & listed building applications 2021/6180/P & 2022/0496/L - BT
telephone kiosk on corner of Lissenden Gardens and Highgate Road

Subject:

Dear Planning Control,

Further to the additional information relating these applications, there remain concerns regarding the use of this
telephone box for the sale of sim cards at this location. It would also be difficult to prevent it becoming a convenient
site for drug dealing or being a target for vandalism.

John M Slater
DPCAAC



